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GRANDVIEW GOLD INC. ANNOUNCES NEW AUDITOR 

 

 

May 9, 2013 – Toronto, Ontario – Grandview Gold Inc. (NEX Symbol: GVX, OTCBB 
Symbol: GVGDF) (“Grandview” or the “Company”) announced today that it has changed its 
auditors from PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP effective April 26, 2013. 
 
At the request of the Company, its former auditor, PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP, has resigned as 
auditor effective April 26, 2013 and McGovern, Hurley, Cunningham, LLP has been appointed 
as the successor auditor.  In accordance with National Instrument 51-102 – Continuous 
Disclosure Obligations, the Company has filed a Change of Auditor Notice on SEDAR together 
with letters from PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP and McGovern, Hurley, Cunningham, LLP, each 
confirming that it is in agreement with the statements contained in the notice, as applicable.  
There were no reportable events (as defined in National Instrument 51-102 – Continuous 
Disclosure Obligations) between PricewaterhouseCoopers LLP and the Company. 

 

About Grandview Gold Inc.  
 
Grandview is a gold exploration company focused on creating value for shareholders by 
balancing sustainable small-scale mine development and gold production, with traditional major 
gold camp exploration.   Details of Grandview’s projects are available on the Company’s 
website.  
 
For further information, please contact Paul Sarjeant at 416.486.3444 or visit 
www.grandviewgold.com. 
 

 

NEX has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of this news release. 


